

STOWFORD SCHOOL Exeter Road, Ivybridge, Devon PL21 OBG

Tel No: 01752 894163 Email: admin@stowford.devon.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Sue Williams Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Hannah Ocean

www.stowford.devon.sch.uk

Wednesday 17 th January 2024	
Dear parents and carers,	
Our history topic this term is World War Two. To enhance our learning, we would like to use scenes and clips from films, some of which are rated (PG) and (12). Examples of the films may include Goodnight Mister Tom and The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas.	
If you are happy for your child to watch these films, please fill out the slip below and return it to school as soon as possible.	
If you would like any further information, please contact Mr Farnham or Miss Hughes	
Yours sincerely,	
L Hughes	B Farnham
Miss L Hughes Eagles Class Teacher	Mr B Farnham Hawks Class Teacher
Year 6 World War Two films - Spring Term 2024: Please complete and return to your child's class teacher as soon as possible	
I give permission for my child: to watch clips World War Two	
	Date:











